37B Maresfield Gardens
London
NW3 585G

By mail and email
6" April 2ol

Fiona Davies

Regeneration and Planning Dev Mgt
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Davies

Planning Application - 2015/6528/P - Site address 10 Nutley Terrace, London NW3 55B.

Thank you for your letter of 18th March notifying me of revised plans submitted to you in
connection with the above planning application.

I have examined the new drawings and I am very disappointed that none of the points of objection
in my letter to you of 22nd January 2016 have been recognised in the revised drawings.

In fact, the proposed new chimney on the boundary, where there is no chimney at present, has
grown 1.5m taller since the original application and will further interfere with the overshadowing
of my garden.

The chimney in question does not appear on the proposed roof plan NUT-P-103C or site plan
NUT-P-002C.

The applicant’s plans still show my garden room building incorrectly in spite of having drawn this
to your attention in January.

The daylight report, which I have suggested is flawed because it does not take account of my
garden building, has not been amended at all.

My objection to the proposed rear roof terrace, and the similar objections by other neighbours,
have not resulted in any changes to the proposals.

I am therefore writing to re-inforce my original objections contained in my letter of 22nd January,
and to give you my additional objection to the further increase in chimney height.

I formally request that the application be either suitably amended or refused planning permission.

Yours faithfully




